
The City of Battle Lake Public Works Department will be
flushing hydrants the week of April 28-May 2. Doing
laundry during these designated times is not
recommended. When flushing is underway within a two-to-
three block area of your home, it is common to experience
discoloration and sedimentation in your water supply. If
this occurs, turn on an outside tap and let the water run for
a few minutes until it clears.

We apologize for any inconvenience
this work may cause; however, it is a
necessary component of our water
distribution systems maintenance.
Thank you for your cooperation.

Trevor Meece, Public Works Director
City of Battle Lake
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